
 

                                                   
May 2021,                                                                                                        
 
Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life’s Key Ministry, 
 
  Please keep us in prayer as we continue to have work done in our office. While we got a pleasant surprise 
with the early installation of our new windows, we have been running into problems getting a reasonable price to 
complete the plumbing, which is holding up some of the other things that are in the process of being done.  
 I am happy to report that several of our in-office volunteers that have been away for various reasons have 
been able to come back, and we have also had a few others coming in to help throughout the week. Continued 
thanks and appreciation to all of those that generously give of their time to continue the Lord’s work!  
   

“But if we walk in the light, as He is in the light, we have fellowship with one another,  
and the blood of Jesus, His Son, purifies us from all sin.” - 1 John 1:7 

 
  
Course Highlight: LESSONS FOR CHRISTIAN LIVING 
 
 “Lessons for Christian Living” is sent along with “Walkin’ the Walk”, which ends our first group of 7 courses which 
we call “A Prisoner’s Guide to Christ”. It is one of many written by William McDonald with the first edition being printed in 
1977. It teaches exactly what the title would indicate, that there are questions that will arise, and changes that will occur 
when one begins knowing and following Christ. Some of the lesson highlights include sure salvation, victory over 
temptation, Christian conduct, prayer, leading others to Christ, and living a faithful life for God. We are mailing about 80 of 
these per month, and it is one of our courses not currently filled as part of the Life’s Key Course Sponsorship Program. 
 

 
DEAR LIFE’S KEY,  
    

“Thank you for sending the Romans certificates. I was going to write you with these exams to ask you to 
look into the status of them. God surely works in wonderful ways.” - Walter (Florida) 

 
“Well, I am finally allowed to get this to you. We have been on quarantine for 35 days, praise God! I am 

great. There is no doubt I have the antibodies now. Everything on this letter is clean as far as I can prevent any 
possibility of contamination. I am not sick and I don’t think anyone in my wing is any longer. If you want, you can 

hose everything with Lysol.  
Thank you all once again for allowing me to study with you. I love you all and miss you! Things here are 

still pretty crazy. Zero shortage of drugs and tobacco. Still the same cell phones that can’t be found during 

shakedown. Please keep me in your prayers and know that all of you are in mine.  
God of eternity, send forth a fresh anointing of your Holy Spirit, refreshing and renewing us all with 

strength, power, and courage to go about carrying out Your will here on earth through the manifestation of Your 
heavenly kingdom in the name of Your Son, Jesus Christ our Lord and Savior. Amen. - Trinity (Florida) 

 
 
 For HIS Glory,          

 
 
 
 

Tim Priano, Director 
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